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5th September 2024
Dear Parents and Carers

Welcome back! I hope that you all had a lovely summer holiday. It has been
lovely to see all of the children back in school and to welcome our new
starters in Oak Class. All of the children have settled in really well and are
enjoying their new learning in their new classes. 

Could I please ask that you do not approach staff at the classroom door in
a morning as the teacher’s priority at this time is welcoming the children into
class.  There is always a member of staff  by the hall doors at morning drop
off that can pass on any messages, however, should you need to speak to the
class teacher directly, please make an appointment via the school office. 

Can I also remind you that the school gates open at 8.40am and close at
8.50am. The gates will be closed promptly at 8.50 a.m. and any late arrivals
will need to enter via the office.

Yours sincerely

Mrs. Judith Bentley
Head teacher 

Your paragraph text

16th September 2024 3.30pm -Meet & Greet   
Reception, Year 2 Year 5

17th September 2024 3.30pm - Meet & Greet -
Year 3 Year 6 

18th September 2024 3.30pm Meet & Greet -
Year 1 Year 4

7th October 2024 - Harvest Festival 9.30am -
details to follow 

15th -16th October - Parents’ evenings -
details to follow 

17th October 2024 - Year 3 Class worship
9.00am in school 

18th October 2024 - Non-school uniform day
(a donation of chocolate required) 

18th October  - Last day of term 

Coming soon - watch thisspace for information aboutour clubs! 

20p for a slice of hot buttered

toast at morning break every

tuesday. 

Gluten free available. All funds

go towards to our school fund

raising. 
 



St Andrew’s Church are proudly
displaying the amazing artwork by all

the children here at Heckington St
Andrew’s, which was created at the

end of the Summer term. 

Do pop along for this weekend to look. 


